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Corporations are opting to leave Portland due to our inability to create a safe and 

profitable space. Leaning on three general public to make up for our political inaction 

is not the way to manage/fix the issue. Please eliminate any impact to the kicker. As 

a Portland Resident we pay sooner off the highest taxes in the country. The kicker is 

what allows us to feel like our taxes aren't getting mishandled.  


